
In an effort to reduce the amount of funds spent on newsletters and postage, the Board of Directors is trying to send 
out as much info as possible through email.  Can you please send us an email with your name, address, and email 
address to NWHPOA@yahoo.com  This list will be used to send out newsletters, flyers, and other important 
information pertaining to the NWHPOA.

Thanks,

NWHPOA Board of Directors


